
 

      St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

5th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Minack Theatre Trip 

I am delighted to inform you that we have organised a whole school trip to see “Ali Baba & the Forty 

Thieves” at The Minack Theatre on Wednesday 19th June.  This is a wonderful opportunity for your 

children to be altogether and enjoy a performance at the theatre.   

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of the ticket.  The Friends of St 

Levan will kindly provide ice creams, please place your order below. 

We will be having pasties for lunch that day and will take the children up to the Minack to eat their 

lunch (transported by minibus and cars). If your child would like a pasty the cost will be £2.30 unless 

they received Free School Meals or they are in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2. 

If you would like to collect you child from The Minack we ask you to do so by 3:15pm. 

It would be much appreciated if you could return the slip below along with payment by  

Friday 7th June, so we can confirm bookings.  Please contact me at your earliest convenience if 

you have any difficulty with this.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Kathryn Carter 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The Minack Theatre – Ali Baba & the Forty Thieves Wednesday 19th June 2019 

Name of Child………………………………..………………………………….….  Class……………………….... 

I enclose £5.00 towards the cost 

I will collect my child from the Minack 

I will collect my child from School 

 

My child would like a pasty on this day Meat   Vegetarian  

I will provide a packed lunch   

 

Vanilla Ice Cream Tub  

Chocolate Ice Cream Tub  

Lemonade Deli Pop   

Strawberry Deli Pop      


